
LET  ACTIVISTS  DIG  IRELAND’S
“MASS GRAVE”
Catherine Corless is the typist responsible for floating the
“mass grave” hoax in Tuam, Ireland. She is back in the news,
this time for blasting the Bon Secours sisters for not forking
up enough cash to pay for an exhumation of an alleged “mass
grave” of children’s remains she says exists on the grounds of
the  sisters’  Mother  and  Baby  Home.  Ireland’s  Minister  of
Children, Katherine Zappone, is behind the effort to see what
is buried in the grounds.

The nuns have offered to pay almost $3 million toward the
digging,  an  amount  that  Corless  predictably  says  is  too
“meager.” She says the sisters have “private hospitals all
over the place” and should pay much more.

In other words, the typist wants to drain money from the sick
and dying today to pay for her wild goose chase about an
incident that allegedly took place a hundred years ago.

The nuns should pay nothing. Let the activists like Corless in
Ireland, and the Church-bashing activists in the United States
like  Irish  Central,  pony  up  first,  then  rip  the  Irish
taxpayers  for  the  remainder.

For two reasons, this will never happen: the nuns are too
humble, and those who hate the Church—they hate its teachings
on sexuality—simply want to soak it. These people are not
motivated  by  justice  for  children—they  are  motivated  by
revenge. That is a sin, though in their eyes it is a virtue.
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